
3rd  Sunday of Lent – Year A 

March 15,  2020 

Readers Collection Gift  

Bearers 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Date Coffee & Snacks 

Sheila Ryan-Hachey 

Ruth Boden 

Darm Crook 

Andrew Cassidy 
Whittle Family 

Bea Lepine 

Shirley Gutierrez 

Dee Dee Lepine 

Mar. 
01 

No Snacks Today 

Gerry Engen 

Gracious de Vera 

Tony Whittle 

Doug Swallow 
Ramirez Family 

Marie Kopp-van E. 

Theresa Swallow 

Davida Delorey 

Mar. 

08 
Kelly Lizardo 

Shirley Gutierrez 

Mar. 
15 Shirley Cutierrez 

Sancie Gostick 

Andrew Cassidy 

Darm Crook 

Liz Buckley & 
Family 

Tony Whittle 

Susan Bouchard 

Pete Boden 

Debbie Whittle 

Sheila Domingo 

Lennie Ramirez 

Mar. 
22 

Youth-led 

Participation Mass 

Youth-led 

Participation 
Mass 

Youth-led 

Participation  
Mass 

Marie Kopp-van E. 

Theresa Swallow 

Andrew Cassidy 

 

Erlinda Bowker 

Yolly Sanchez 

Ligaya Mutcha 

Mar. 
29 Andrew Cassidy 

Bea Lepine 

Jason Morissey 

Darm Crook 
Steinwan Family 

Bea Lepine 

Shirley Gutierrez 

Doris Caudron 

Please sign up on 
bulletin board 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 pm 

Sunday 10:30 am 

Weekday Masses 

Mon. Tues. & Wed .12:10 pm 

Thurs. & Fri. 5:30 pm 

Reconciliation time:  Saturday from 4:15 to 4:45pm; Sunday, 

9:45-10:15am or by appointment.  Please contact Fr. Inno-

cent for any other sacraments or funerals 

father@ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com 

Fr. Innocent Ukaegbu: 867-875-2545 & St. Anne, Katlodeeche 

Sunday Mass 1:30 PM 

www.ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com       



The Announcement for the 3rd  Sunday of Lent: March 15th,   2020 

-------- We are always delighted to welcome each and everyone who has come to worship with us here at 

Assumption parish. If you’re a new member, please take time to introduce yourself to the pastor and fill out a 

registration form found at the bulletin board at the entrance of the church..  

-------------- We have begun a study, reflection and faith sharing on the epistle of St. Paul to Timothy. It will run 
throughout this Lenten season; every Tuesday. Time is 7:00 to 9:00pm. All are invited to attend. 
 
--------------- We are once again reminded that there is Stations of the Cross every Friday during this Lenten season. 
Sequel to that our Friday evening masses are moved from 5:30pm to 6:30pm.  All are encouraged to participate as it 
is a way of identifying with Christ in His passion. It impacts grace too. 
 
------------ Our Parish is responsible for providing soup and sandwiches for the Lenten lunches at the Anglican Church 
this Thursday, March 11th and Thursday, April 2nd. Please see sign- up sheets at the back of the church. Thank you for 
your help. 
 
------------- The Archdiocese of Toronto in standing with all Catholics in Canada and all citizens of Canada, encourages 
all on the importance of maintaining a healthy level of caution and use preventive measures to ensure the health of 
our most vulnerable members even though there has currently been no evidence of corona virus infection in 
Canada. We all are therefore advised to take these steps to reduce exposure to the virus and protect our health. 
                         Wash your hands often with soap and water or alcohol-based hand sanitizer. 
                         Sneeze and cough into your sleeve. 
                         Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth. 
                         Avoid contact with people who are sick and stay home if you are sick. 
According to them, these are actions we can practice all the time even when there is no imminent threat of 
infection. On top of these practices, they advice that if anyone is uncertain about his or her present health, that 
person should refrain from sharing the chalice or shaking hands during the sign of peace. And that people respect 
the wishes of others who may not wish to shake hands during the sign of peace.  
 
----------------- Communion to the sick and home bound: Do you know of anyone who is sick and/or home 

bound and would like to be visited and given communion by the church, please let us know. 

Rachel’s Corner      

“As a man, I was all dry inside, I knew what I had done but I didn't feel much of 
anything as I didn't truly understand what I had done to my child as well as to my 
family. Now I am filled with love for my daughter.  I feel like I have been renewed 
inside, strengthened and empowered by God, through God and for God. The man 
He always wanted me to be.”   -Testimonial  

Come on a Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat. They want to help you be free of the 
burden you are carrying inside. Why not give it a chance? 

rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com  867-872-0026 

 

: Weekly Revenue
$1,526.42

$1,526.42 Revenue Total

$1,831.00 Expenses Total

-$304.58

Expenses are based on 2018 Q1

mailto:rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com

